
 

 

 
 

Tuition and Fee Advisory Committee Meeting (TFAC) 
March 12, 2025 – Meeting #4 

2:00 – 3:00 PM 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

I. COMMITTEE WELCOME 
Committee members present included Alyssa Worthey, Janeanne 
Rockwell-Kincanon, Brianne Salvati, Mike Green, Camarie Moreno, and 
Ashley Schaumburg. Also present was Trisha Guy representing Student 
Health & Counseling Center. 

 
II. DISCUSS STUDENT SURVEY RESULTS 

Camarie Moreno presented the survey results. The committee discussed 
several students concern over being required to select ‘other’ in their 
ranking priorities for next year (question 3), and the need to resolve that 
next year.  
 

III. DISCUSS & FINALIZE RECOMMENDATIONS 
The committee discussed the resident undergraduate tuition rate, 
ultimately landing on 5%. They also discussed the health service fee, 
ultimately in favor in the fee increase being requested, but with some 
concern over the Salem/online fee rate with hopes that the Student Health 
& Counseling Center will better communicate what services those 
students have available to them.  

 
IV. NEXT STEPS & FUTURE MEETINGS 

Camarie Moreno said she would update the draft recommendation letter 
and send the google document out to committee members for any 
edits/feedback. She also reminded them of the upcoming Finance & 
Administration Committee and Board of Trustees meetings, where the 
committee will be invited to discuss their recommendation and the 
process. 
 

V. ADJOURNMENT 
 


